
If you would like to use the ‘School Savings Bonus’ to pay for the camp, please

follow the instructions below:

 

To allocate the funds, please log in to the Victorian Government portal

(https://www.schoolsavingbonus.vic.gov.au/s/) OR use the link provided in the email

you should have received in late 2024 (check your spam/junk folders, too).

Once logged in, allocate the funds to the "School Activities" category. If you are

unable to locate the email, or require assistance accessing the portal, please contact

the Victorian Government directly (https://www.vic.gov.au/receiving-school-saving-

bonus) or 1800 338 663.

Login to QKR and submit a $0 payment and type SSB in the comments.

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the office on 9707 7799.

 

For more information on the Phillip Island Adventure Resort please go to 

https://piar.cyc.org.au/

 If you have any questions, please contact the school on 03 9707 7799 or email at 

Katie.Mann@education.vic.gov.au 

Grade 5 

Phillip Island adventure resort camp 

2025
Grade 5 students will take part in a 3 day/2 night camp at the Phillip Island

Adventure Resort.

Dates: Wednesday 6th-Friday 8  August 2025th

Cost: $410

Final Payment: $300 (due Wednesday 25th June)

Deposit: $110 (due Thursday 29th May) 

Permission forms, Medical conditions, Dietary concerns and the Student

Behaviour Agreement will be posted on Sentral at a later date.

Payment can be made via QKR or by cash/card at the office.

https://piar.cyc.org.au/

